The Committee will meet in part at Northampton and part at Congleton, both in
May. Items on the agenda are currently 1) Spare parts, 2) timing of A.G.M. and

3) Budgets for '96/'97, 4) A.O.B. J.W.T. Sec.

BY 'JIM'

I must say, I fancy black leather seats !

YOUR LETTERS.

Dear Editor,

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE NAYLOR CAR CLUB.

We wish you all a Happy New Year (if it's not too late!) and a big thank you

to you all for the friendship you showed us as we spent the weekend with you
on the Rally over Hardknot pass on the Lakeland weekend.

Please know that if you ever come to Australia, you would be so welcome to stay
with us. We'll show you around our bit of Australia, lots of lovely beaches here !

Love from Debbie and Chris Smith,
Les and Mareen Shaw.

Dear Editor,

A RUNICAL 11EF The start of our “TF” season is almost upon us and with it
comes the threat of battery problems. There is an easier way to trickle charge the battery than
via the hatch in the base of the screen locker. The battery can be charged using the cigarette
lighter, thus eliminating the previous inconvenience.

All that is required is remove the crocodile clips from your charger and replace them with a
cigarette lighter accessory plug. These are readily available from accessory shops. When
fitting the plug to your battery charger leads, ensure the red live wire is connected to the
centre post terminal.

Maynard Flint. Harrogate




